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SCE thanks CAISO for providing the opportunity to present at the 8/18/2015 FRAC MOO 2 meeting.  

After hearing feedback from various parties on both CAISO’s and SCE’s proposals during the workshop, 

SCE still believes that its proposal is the correct starting point for a durable Flex RA product.  SCE 

requests additional time at the next workshop to continue discussions on SCE proposal as well as 

address any comments that come in on 9/1/2015.  The time allotted to SCE for the 8/18 workshop (a 

little over an hour) was sufficient to present the proposal but did not provide enough time to fully 

discuss parties questions.  SCE requests at least 2 hours at the next working team meeting. 

Link to SCE’s Durable Flex RA Proposal: 

http://www.caiso.com/Documents/PresentationProposal-SouthernCaliforniaEdison-

FlexibleRACriteriaMustOfferObligation.pdf 
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